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[Blair, Minnie Beatrice Matthews] 
 
 

Mrs. Frank Blair 

 

Mrs. Minnie B. Blair, wife of Frank Blair of 5 MacDougall Street, died Sunday 
afternoon at Auburn City Hospital.  She was born in Auburn 72 years ago and 

lived in Auburn all of her life.  Survivors are her husband; two daughters, Mrs. 

William Schaeffer and Mrs. Charles G. Mack of Auburn; three grandchildren, 

Nancy Mack, Gretchen Schaeffer, William Schaeffer, all of Auburn.  Funeral 
services will be held at 2 o'clock on Wednesday afternoon at the Funeral 

Chapel of Lester E. Brew, 48 South Street.  Rev. Hal T. Kearns [Universalist] 

will officiate.  Burial will be in Lakeview Cemetery, Fleming.  Friends have been 

invited to call at 48 South Street on Tuesday evening from 7 to 9 o'clock. 
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